
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
5687 Bull Run Road, Winston Salem, NC 27106 

 

 

FROM:   The Stonewall Community Association, Inc. Board of Directors 

 

TO:  Takeisha Redd, Assistant City Attorney 

 

RE: Review:  No Parking on Front Lawns City Ordinance 

 

Per the requirements enacted by the City Council in regard to the ordinance noted above, the 

Board of Directors of The Stonewall Community Association, Inc. has reviewed the benefits 

provided to our neighborhood and determined that it should remain in force and effect.  The 

Board has not found there to be any significant opposition to the protections provided by the 

ordinance.  There have been a limited number of violations and these have been addressed in a 

prompt manner. 

 

The following are the most visible benefits of the ordinance: 
• Limits the amount of erosion on front lawns; 

• Helps to maintains a pleasant aesthetic in the neighborhood; 

• Allows flexibility of enforcement for homeowners who may be moving or hosting an 

event. 

There are two improvements that the Board has identified for consideration: 
1. Providing CityLink staff with information regarding this ordinance and its applicability to 

the Stonewall subdivision. In the past there has been a moderate degree of difficulty 

when reporting violations of the ordinance through the CityLink system.   

2. We would also ask that the City Council consider increasing the review periods from 

every two years to a 5-year review period at minimum. We would not be opposed to a 

permanent designation.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

An Association that Supports, Cares, Unites and Volunteers for the good of our Community. 


